New EncrLanp Broapcasting Co.

"R T Park Building . . . Worcester 8, Mass.
TR TELEPHONE 6-4672

January 22, 1947

Mr. Normen L. Magulilre
185 Williams Street
Glastonbury, Connecticut

Dear Mr. Meaguire:

We wish to thenk you for your report of reception
of our DX test on January 1l4th, 1947 between 3:00 AM end
L:c0 AM. The log, which you have submitted, checke with
our program log, end we are pleased to verify your report.

WNEB operates on a dsily echedule from 5:00 AM to

1:C0 AM; ané on Sundays from 7:00 AM to 1:C0 AM. We hove
you will be sble to log us often.

Trank you for your interest in our test program.
Sincerely,

Vernon P. Wilson
Chief Engilneer
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